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From: Mike S. Bridges

Sent: Wednesday, April 09, 2014

To: Brian Roder

Subject: Letter of Appreciation and a Job Well Done!

Dear Brian,

Please extend my appreciation to the GENESYS team for another successful project at our
Tulsa plant. Providing the capability to manufacture the VSI range in the Tulsa plant was an
important program for Whirlpool, and you all helped us meet this goal on time and on
budget--and both were significant challenges!

Special thanks to Doug Lennie, Phil Goldsby, and Mike Brandt for their contributions. Doug
worked closely with us in the pre-planning stages to develop a budget and schedule to meet
our needs. Phil’s timely engineering enabled us to meet an aggressive schedule. Mike and his
millwright crew managed a safe and efficient installation.

We appreciate the partnering relationship we have with GENESYSS and look forward to the
next project.

Sincerely,

Mike
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